
Feedback on School Uniform Quality 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Administrator's Name] 

[School Name] 

[School Address] 

Dear [School Administrator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the quality of the 

school uniforms currently provided by [Uniform Supplier's Name]. As a parent of [Child's 

Name], who is in [Grade/Year], I have observed a few concerns that I believe should be 

addressed to enhance the experience for all students and their families. 

Firstly, I have noticed that the fabric used for the uniforms tends to wear out quickly, particularly 

the [specific item, e.g., shirts, pants, etc.]. After just a few washes, we have found that they have 

faded significantly and lost their shape. 

Additionally, some of the stitching has come undone on the uniforms, leading to fraying and 

other issues that affect the overall durability. This has been a recurring problem, and it is my 

belief that investing in higher-quality materials would greatly benefit the longevity of the 

uniforms. 

Lastly, I would appreciate if there could be more options available for sizes, as fit can often be a 

concern for many parents and students. Offering a broader range of sizes would ensure that every 

student is comfortable in their school uniform. 

Thank you for considering this feedback. I truly believe that improvements in these areas can 

contribute to a more positive school experience for our students. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


